
From: Tim Smith  
Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2017 1:10 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: No transient student housing in Huron Highlands! 

 
I am writing you to express that I am against a large apartment complex off of Skydale 

Drive.  If any development should be done, it should be Single Family detached homes, like 

the current surrounding neighborhood, not large apartment complexes (especially for 

college students).  I was a college student and remember my surroundings at that 

age.  There is no place for an undergrad population around and within the Huron Highlands 

family neighborhood. 

 

This is NOT discriminatory towards that population......but there are more conducive places 

where their type of housing would be more appropriate.  Again, if anything should be built, 

it should be Single Family homes. 

 

Thank you!! 

 

Tim Smith 

336 Cloverdale Street 
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